
 
 
 
          
         02/22/2024 
 
To the Minnesota House of Representatives 
   
I David A Anderson the Wadena County Veteran Service Officer am in support of house 
bill HF 3505 raising the Property Tax exclusion amounts from 150,000.00 to 200,000.00 
for 70-100% Service-Connected Veterans and an increase the exclusion from 300,000.00 
to 400,000.00 for 100% Permanent and total Service-Connected Veterans. This is needed 
because housing prices are on the rise and this could place an undue burden on these 
Veterans.   
  
      Thank You 

                             David A Anderson 
      Wadena County Veterans Service Officer 
       
 

Wadena County Veterans 


